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February 4, 2025 
 

 
Members of the Committee,  
 
My name is Shannon Krueger and I am writing in opposition of HB 1373. This bill 
proposes too many risks to people’s personal freedoms. If someone experiences a 
miscarriage, they might be subject to suspicion of criminal activity. This bill possibly 
limits people’s reproductive freedom, and allows excessive government overreach in 
private healthcare decisions.  
 
I urge you to please vote NO on HB 1373. 
 
Thank you. 

 


